
 

 

 

It is the start of a new year and with that comes thoughts of finance.  

How would you like to learn about budgeting effectively? 

 

We are holding a free 5 week course for parents / guardians 

Starting: Monday 13th January 2020—9.30am till 11.30am 

 

You will be able to: 

Learn how to budget effectively 

Support your children’s money skills through fun activities  

How to use apps to aid financial capability 

 

Please complete the form below: 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Parent / Carer’s Name:_________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: __________________________  Class:  ________________________________ 

 

I would like to participate in the Family Fortunes Course starting 13th January 2020. 

   

Signed: _______________________________ Contact Number: ______________________                                                   

 

 

                 working in partnership  

with NCC Adult Learning Service 


